
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe 
Sunday 20th October, Trinity 21 
10.00 am Eucharist  Church 
11.45 am Baptism  Church 
5.30 pm Eucharist  Church 
Evening readings: Gen.32:24-29. Eph.6:10-20. John 
4:46b-end. 

 This week in the parish 

Wed 23rd Oct 10 am            Eucharist             Church 
Thu 24th Oct 10am            Pram Service              Hall 
Thu 24th Oct 1.00 pm            Funeral               Church 
Sat 26th Oct 12 noon             Blessing             Church 

 

Aumbry Candle 
The Aumbry Candle has been sponsored by Julie 
Williams in memory of her dad, John Bryan. 

THANK YOU to Sylvia King, Jean Earnshaw, Marie 
Harland and Gill Hughes for the lovely flower 
arrangements in church last Sunday which made the 
church look very cheerful for Harvest Festival. Betty 
Griffin. And we should also thank Betty for all her 
efforts, as well as everyone who donated and baked. 
 

 
 
Children’s Society boxes: October is our month for 
the annual collection of Children’s Society boxes. 
Please bring your box to Church or contact Edith 
(01642 318902) to arrange collection. Edith Dobson. 
 
Coffee Morning in aid of CCLL Helping Hand for 
Ukraine: The coffee morning will be held on Tuesday, 
October 29th, 10am – 12 noon at St. Mary’s Church 
Hall. Coffee, tea, cakes and other stalls. All are 
welcome to help us raise money for a good cause. 
 
100 Club: Over the past year £660 has been given out 
in prizes with the same amount being donated to 
church funds. It is intended to continue with the 100 
club for a further year. If you wish to continue, or to 
join, the cost is £12 per entry. Please contact John and 
Margaret Cundall or any SET member. John Cundall. 
 
Fundraising to reduce neonatal deaths: I’m 
attempting to raise £1200 for Murambinda Hospital in 
Zimbabwe to reduce neonatal deaths by 50%. I will be 
climbing the Eiffel Tower followed by a 7 mile walk 
around Paris. To sponsor me, see 
www.threecoursetheatre.org Bill Colombi 
 
Remembering together: Our annual service to 
remember all those who have died will take place on 
Sunday, 3rd November at 5.30. Anyone is welcome to 
attend. Please add the names of those you would like 
remembered to the list at the back of the church. 
 

Social Events: SET will be selling cakes after the hall 
service next week. Any donations of cake would be 
appreciated. Our Christmas Fayre will be on 
Saturday, 16th November, 10am-12 noon at the hall, 
with tombola, Christmas stall, cakes, gifts, raffles, 
books, plants and knitted items, as well as 
refreshments. We would appreciate donations for the 
stalls, please – especially the plant stall. I am also 
making Christmas Cakes – please contact me if you 
would like to place an order. Linda Smith, 07989 
172865  

For prayer and reflection this week 
This Sunday, the Diocese of York Prays: 
Almighty God, in whose service lies perfect freedom: 
teach us to obey you with loving hearts and steadfast 
wills: through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
We also pray for the Eglise Anglicane du Rwanda. 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Joan L, Stephanie C, Helen B, Madge M, 
Basil E, Marie H, Beryl L, Vera C, Liz B, Jess, Evelyn 
& Keith B, Janet J, Merrik B, Mary H, Jenny H-J, Brian 
D, Diana W, and Amy R. 
We pray for Elizabeth Watson who is being baptised 
today, asking that God will bless her and her family as 
she is welcomed into the church. 
We remember John Aspinall following his funeral this 
week, and we pray that his family and friends may be 
comforted. 
We also pray for the family and friends of Carolyn 
Thubron as they prepare for her funeral on Thursday. 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: Ada 
Ion, Cyril Hutchinson, Barbara Caswell, Kiki Keegan, 
John Baker, Henry West, Dorothy Whewell, Brenda 
Hodgson, Paul Fish, Robert Glover, Mavis Court, Joan 
Roddam, George Yeo, Alistair Hutton, Mary Rankin, 
Leonard Smith, Charlotte Milburn, Donald Lund, Ernest 
Jopling, Thomas Coulthard, and Joseph Griffiths. May 
all whom we remember rest in peace and rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 27th October, last Sunday after Trinity 
10.00 am Eucharist  Hall 
5.30 pm Choral Evensong Church 

 
To donate to St. Mary’s via our 
Give a Little page, please use this 

QR code. 
 

 
Vicar: Revd. Tessa Stephens 

01642 285413. E-mail: tessa.stephens@btinternet.com  
 
Curate and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa Opala 

Lisa is in the parish Sundays and some Wednesdays. E-
mail lisaopala@gmail.com 
 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and  
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 
 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  

01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm.  
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 

E-mail bill.colombi@ntlworld.com 
 

Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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